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Mr, James P, O'Reilly, Regional Administrator
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Region II

101 Marietta Street, Suite 3100

Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Re: Catawba Nuclear Station
Units 1 and 2
Docket Nos. 50-413 and 50-414

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

In my Septemcer 26, 1980 letter which transmitted Significant Deficiency
Report SD 413-414/80-13 concerning improper operation of an optical
isolator, it was stated that all corrective actions would be complete

by January 1, 1982, Due to difficulty in obtaining replacement com-
ponents from the vendor, the change out of all affected isolators will
now be accomplished by January 1, 1983.

Very truly yours,

William O, Parker, Jr
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cc:t Director Mr. Robert Guild, Esq.
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